Talking Points for Legislative Chairs, April 2022
Details are in the April issue of the Advocacy Communicator.

· Irvine Unified Council PTA has a wonderful student advocacy program for high school students that culminates in a one-day visit to Sacramento. We can hear about how their program works at the virtual Advocacy Forum on April 8. The forum will also include updates on California State bills and information about changes in our voting districts. 
· Another great opportunity for students is the ED100 Academy for Student Leaders, which will host a three-day conference in June. ED100 is looking for adults to encourage students to participate.
· New district boundaries for State Senate, Assembly, Congress and the State Board of Equalization were drawn after the National Census. The Communicator has a link to a website that shows you what districts you are in.
· The State PTA Convention is in Ontario this year. Delegates will vote on a resolution to encourage plant-based options in school meals. There are three convention workshops for advocates.
· Advocacy also happens at the national level. National PTA is urging sensible solutions to gun violence and federal funding for school infrastructure.
· Fourth District PTA and the League of Women Voters of Central Orange County are hosting a candidate forum for Orange County Superintendent and three seats on the Orange County Board of Education. It will be held via Zoom at 7 p.m. on May 3.
· The Communicator has a brief explanation of the role of the county Department of Education and the county Board of Education.
· The Communicator also has a couple of resources where you can find information about the bills that State PTA is supporting.
· The next State PTA Advocacy Briefing is at 7 p.m. on April 19. The link to join is in the Communicator.
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